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Celebrate Passover Deborah Heiligman
2017-03-14 The most celebrated
holiday in the Jewish year, Passover
commemorates the Exodus of Hebrew
slaves from Egypt to freedom over
3,500 years ago. This colorful book
explores the many forms that this
weeklong celebration takes worldwide.
Celebrate Cinco de Mayo Carolyn Otto
2008 Describes many of the traditions
associated with the Mexican holiday
of Cinco de Mayo as it is celebrated
both in Mexico and in the United
States.
Celebrate Easter Deborah Heiligman
2010 An introduction to the customs
related to the Christian holiday of
Easter.
The Best Children's Books of the Year
Bank Street College of Education.
Children's Book Committee 2008
Presents an annotated guide to over
six hundred quality children's books
published in 2007, with sections
organized by fiction, nonfiction, age
group, and topic.
From Memory to Transformation Sarah
Silberstein Swartz 1998 Not satisfied
by the established roles assigned to
them, Jewish women have begun to
uncover their history, religion and
culture using tradition and memory to
inspire and transform their lives. In
From Memory to Transformation, women
activists, rabbis, scholars, writers
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and artists explore the themes of
Jewish women's history; feminism,
activism and social change; religion,
ritual and spirituality; personal
identity; and Jewish women's
creativity. By editors of the
prizewinning Found Treasures: Stories
by Yiddish Women Writers, this
compelling collection aims to define
the ties that bind our past, present
and future.
Jeff Herman's Guide to Book
Publishers, Editors & Literary Agents
2007 Jeff Herman 2006-12 Presents a
guide to the names and specialities
of American and Canadian publishers,
editors, and literary agents,
including information on the
acquisition process and on choosing
literary agents.
Passover Haggadah Elie Wiesel
2013-02-12 A Passover Haggadah,
enhanced with more than fifty
original drawings, Elie Wiesel and
his friend Mark Podwal invite you to
join them for the Passover Seder—the
most festive event of the Jewish
calendar. Read each year at the Seder
table, the Haggadah recounts the
miraculous tale of the liberation of
the Children of Israel from slavery
in Egypt, with a celebration of
prayer, ritual, and song. Wiesel and
Podwal guide you through the Haggadah
and share their understanding and
faith in a special illustrated
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edition that will be treasured for
years to come. Accompanying the
traditional Haggadah text (which
appears here in an accessible new
translation) are Elie Wiesel's poetic
interpretations, reminiscences, and
instructive retellings of ancient
legends. The Nobel laureate
interweaves past and present as the
symbolism of the Seder is explored.
Wiesel's commentaries may be read
aloud in their entirety or selected
passages may be read each year to
illuminate the timeless message of
this beloved book of redemption.
My People's Passover Haggadah: What
is the Haggadah anyway? David Arnow
2008 Features the original Haggadah
text in both Hebrew and a new English
translation, and includes information
on the roots of Passover, its
confrontation with modernity, and its
relationship to other rabbinical
teachings.
The Power of Ideas Jonathan Sacks
2021-10-11 Britain's most
authentically prophetic voice - The
Daily Telegraph 'The choice with
which humankind is faced is between
the idea of power and the power of
ideas.' From his appointment as Chief
Rabbi in 1991, through to his death
in November 2020, Rabbi Lord Jonathan
Sacks made an incalculable
contribution not just to the
religious life of the Jewish
community but to the national
conversation - and increasingly to
the global community - on issues of
ethics and morality. Commemorating
the first anniversary of his death,
this volume brings together a
compelling selection of Jonathan
Sacks' BBC Radio Thought for the Day
broadcasts, Credo columns from The
Times, and a range of articles
published in the world's most
respected newspapers, along with his
House of Lords speeches and keynote
lectures. First heard and read in
many different contexts, these pieces
demonstrate with striking coherence
the developing power of Sacks' ideas,
on faith and philosophy alike. In
each instance he brings to bear deep
insights into the immediate situation
at the time - and yet it as if we
hear him speaking to us afresh,
giving us new strength to face the
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challenges and complexities of
today's world. These words of faith
and wisdom shine as a beacon of
enduring light in an increasingly
conflicted cultural climate, and
prove the timeless nature and
continued relevance of Jonathan
Sacks' thought and teachings. One of
the great moral thinkers of our time
- Robert D. Putnam, author of Bowling
Alone
School Library Journal 2007
Celebrate Passover Deborah Heiligman
2010 Describes the traditions and
customs associated with the
celebration of Passover.
Messiah in the Passover Darrell L.
Bock Nothing provided
Celebrate Thanksgiving Deborah
Heiligman 2008 Tells the history
behind Thanksgiving and the
traditional ways it, and similar
harvest festivals, are celebrated all
over the world.
Scribner's Monthly 1892
Celebrate Independence Day Deborah
Heiligman 2007 Discusses how and why
Americans celebrate Independence Day.
MultiCultural Review 2007
The Superhero Haggadah Moshe
Rosenberg 2021-03-04 How is the
Passover Seder plate like a time
machine? What makes a true superhero?
And is guilt actually a Jewish super
power? Join the author of the bestselling Unofficial Hogwarts Haggadah
as he explores the 23 Infinity Saga
films of the Marvel Cinematic
Universe and reveals uncanny
connections to the classic Passover
story. From time travel to teaching,
internal demons to external enemies,
exile to homecoming, and Talmudic
sages to cinematic superheroes,
you'll discover commonalities you
never considered-and may just may
unearth your own super powers along
the way.This 164-page full-color
volume contains the entire text of
the traditional Haggadah, along with
commentary, art, and essays to
supercharge your Seder.
Memory Work Nina Fischer 2015-09-27
Memory Work studies how Jewish
children of Holocaust survivors from
the English-speaking diaspora explore
the past in literary texts. By
identifying areas where memory
manifests - Objects, Names, Bodies,
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Food, Passover, 9/11 it shows how the
Second Generation engage with the
pre-Holocaust family and their
parents' survival.
Celebrate Passover Deborah Heiligman
2007 Describes the traditions and
customs associated with the
celebration of Passover.
Ceremony & Celebration Jonathan Sacks
2017-08-07 When did Rosh HaShana, the
anniversary of creation, become a day
of judgement? How does Yom Kippur
unite the priest's atonement with the
prophet's repentance? What makes
Kohelet, read on Sukkot, the most
joyful book in the Bible? Why is the
remembrance of the Pesah story so
central to Jewish morality? And which
does Shavuot really celebrate the law
or the land? Bringing together Rabbi
Sacks's acclaimed introductions to
the Koren Sacks Mahzorim, Ceremony &
Celebration reveals the stunning
interplay of biblical laws, rabbinic
edicts, liturgical themes, communal
rituals and profound religious
meaning of each of the five central
Jewish holidays.
A Passover Seder 1994-01-01 Presents
the celebration of a Passover Seder
with music, prayer, poetry, and
traditional rituals.
The Story of Passover David A. Adler
2014-02-01 On Passover, Jewish people
all over the world celebrate their
freedom from slavery and their
beginnings as a great nation. This
simple introduction to the Passover
story pairs an engaging retelling
with bold illustrations, perfect for
young readers. One of the most
significant holidays in Jewish
tradition, Passover commemorates
Moses leading his people out of
slavery in Egypt. The Story of
Passover recounts the major events of
the story in dramatic but accessible
language, from Jacob settling in
Egypt to the miraculous parting of
the Red Sea. The text and images have
been vetted for accuracy by a
rabbinical authority, and the book
includes an author's note about the
modern Passover celebration, the
seder, and how the different parts of
the meal symbolize elements of the
story.
The Gurs Haggadah Belah Guṭerman 2003
How do you live a 'normal' life in a
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Concentration Camp? The Gurs Camp
(technically called a 'detention'
camp) in south-western France was the
testing ground for thousands of Jews
attempting to pit their belief in God
and themselves against the inhumanity
of war. Here, in 1941, the inmates
decided to hold a Seder on Passover,
the Holiday of Freedom, in order to
declare their own freedom from the
terror of oppression. Replete with
photographs, and featuring a
facsimile of the actual Haggadah
recreated from memory and used in the
camp, this book sheds light on a
little known camp where, despite the
stresses and sub-human conditions,
the people enriched their own lives
by organising both religious and
cultural activities while suffering
under the yoke of Nazi brutality.
Religious Diversity and Children's
Literature Connie R. Green 2011-05-01
This book is an invaluable resource
for enabling teachers, religious
educators, and families to learn
about religious diversity themselves
and to teach children about both
their own religion as well as the
beliefs of others. The traditions
featured include indigenous beliefs
throughout the world, Native American
spirituality, Hinduism, Buddhism,
Judaism, Christianity (Orthodoxy,
Catholicism and Protestantism),
Islam, Sikhism, and other beliefs
such as Bahá'í, Unitarian
Universalism, Humanism, and Atheism.
Each chapter highlights a specific
religion or spiritual tradition with
a brief discussion about major
beliefs, misconceptions, sacred
texts, and holy days or celebrations.
This summary of each tradition is
followed by extensive annotated
recommendations for children’s and
adolescent literature as well as
suggested teaching strategies. The
recommended literature includes
informational books, traditional
religious stories, and fiction with
religious themes. Teachers, religious
educators, and family members will
find the literature from these genres
to be invaluable tools for bridging
the religious experience of the child
with that of the global society in
which they live.
Best Jewish Books for Children and
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Teens Silver 2011-01-01 Linda Silver
selected the titles that "represent
the best in writing, illustration,
reader appeal, and authentically
Jewish content--in picture books,
fiction and non-fiction, for readers
ranging from early childhood through
the high school years."--P. [4] of
cover.
American Book Publishing Record 2007
Celebrate Chinese New Year Carolyn
Otto 2009-01 Introduces children to a
varied selection of religious and
cultural holidays through fascinating
facts, prayers, songs, recipes, color
photos, and more, and includes
backmatter for parents and teachers.
The Women's Seder Sourcebook Sharon
Cohen Anisfeld 2006 Arranged
according to the order of the seder,
this practical guide gathers the
voices of more than 100 women in the
form of accessible and inspiring
introductions to each part of the
seder, overviews of how different
aspects of the Passover ritual have
been reinterpreted in a feminist
context, and much more.
Israel Celebrates Hizky Shoham
2017-04-03 Israel Celebrates is about
the intersection where Israeli
inventiveness and Jewish tradition
meet: the holidays. It employs the
anthropological history of four
Jewish holidays as celebrated in
Israel in order to track the
naturalization of Jewish rituals,
myths, and symbols in Israeli culture
throughout "the long twentieth
century" of Zionism and on to the
present, and to demonstrate how a new
strand of Judaism developed in Israel
from the grassroots. But could this
grassroots Israeli culture develop
into a shared symbolic space for both
Jews and Arabs? By probing the
political implications of the
minutiae of life, the book argues
that this popular culture might come
to define Jewish identity in Israel
of the 21st century.
Century Illustrated Monthly Magazine
... 1892
Jewish Reform Movement in the US Mara
W. Cohen Ioannides 2017-11-20 This
volume examines the development of
the non-liturgical parts of the
Central Conference of American
Rabbis’ Haggadot. Through an
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understanding of the changes in
American Jewish educational patterns
and the CCAR's theology, it explores
how the CCAR Haggadah was changed
over time to address the needs of the
constituency. While there have been
many studies of the Haggadah and its
development over the course of Jewish
history, there has been no such study
of the non-liturgical parts of the
Haggadah that reflect the needs of
the audience it reaches. How the
CCAR, the first and largest of
American-born Judaisms, addressed the
changing needs of its members through
its literature for the Passover Seder
reveals much about the development of
the movement. This in turn provides
for the readers of this book an
understanding of how American Judaism
has developed.
A Persian Passover Etan Basseri
2022-03 Ezra and Roza are helping to
prepare for their Passover
celebration. Join the siblings as
they experience the sights, smells,
and sounds of a seder in Iran of the
1950's.
The British National Bibliography
Arthur James Wells 2007
The Origins of the Seder Baruch M.
Bokser 2021-01-08 This title is part
of UC Press's Voices Revived program,
which commemorates University of
California Press’s mission to seek
out and cultivate the brightest minds
and give them voice, reach, and
impact. Drawing on a backlist dating
to 1893, Voices Revived makes highquality, peer-reviewed scholarship
accessible once again using print-ondemand technology. This title was
originally published in 1984.
Becoming Jewish Steven Carr Reuben
2011-09-16 The first all-inclusive,
step-by-step guide to converting to
Judaism. Steven Carr Reuben, a highly
respected rabbi, and Jennifer S.
Hanin, a convert to the faith, lead
readers through every step of the
process. throughout, the authors
infuse a focus on developing a
healthy spiritual life, while helping
readers understand what it means to
be Jewish, absorb Jewish teachings,
and live a Jewish life.
Celebrate Rosh Hashanah & Yom Kippur
Deborah Heiligman 2007 Describes how
the Jewish holidays of Rosh Hashanah
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and Yom Kippur are celebrated around
the world.
The Century 1892
In Every Generation 2018
Abraham's Knife Judith Civan
2004-03-24 Please visit the author's
website at Abrahamsknife.com
Christians may take the idea of
deicide for granted but to Jews it is
a bizarre notion, especially when it
is turned against them, becoming the
accusation of "You killed Christ" and
setting in motion the antisemitic
acts of the last two thousand years
of history. Over and over again, Jews
ask, "Why do they hate us?" and
protest their innocence and their
standing as good citizens of their
societies. With a background as a
student of literature and a
journalist, Judith Civan set out to
explain first for her own
understanding and then for others who
are similarly bewildered, the origin
and meaning of the deicide charge,
the least rational and most powerful
of the various ingredients of
antisemitism. Where did this idea
originate and how could it have
played such an important role in
Western culture and history over some
two millenia? Drawing upon biblical
scholarship and the work of
historians of subsequent periods,
Civan has attempted a literary
analysis of the figures of Abraham,
Isaac, Jesus, Judas, and Shylock
which might make some sense of this
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persistent and pernicious myth.
Though weakened by the reforms of
Vatican II, the deicide myth has not
been disposed of and it is still
vitally important to try to
understand it. It is important not
only for the safety of Jews who only
recently suffered the devastation of
the Holocaust, but also for the
health and moral integrity of Western
culture. Civan concludes that the
accusation of deicide is so virulent
because it is not so much about the
killing of God as it is about the
sacrifice of children, about parental
love, ambivalence and guilt, and the
human sense of vulnerability.
The Jewish Values Finder Linda R.
Silver 2008 Moral qualities + good
deeds + instruction = decent person.
These are the ideas and the ideals
that express the meaning of the term
Jewish values. They are also the
precepts embraced by most of the
other world religions. This highly
authoritative reference guide by
Linda Silver - a specialist in Jewish
children's literature - evaluates and
analyzes nearly 1,000 carefully
selected children's books that
promote Jewish values.Each entry
includes bibliographic information,
age level recommendations,
annotation, relevant value, and
subject headings. School and public
librarians, teachers, and parents
concerned with character development
will find this guide an essential
resource.
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